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15th December, 2022 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

    Bee Netball AS club 2022-23 
 

We are delighted to be running out Bee Netball afterschool club and again have been lucky 
enough to secure the services of Beccy Lewis (South Yorkshire & England Netball 
development coach). 
 
The club will take place on a Thursday 3:30-4:30 after-school. Training will be done on the 
M.U.G.A (Multi-Use Games Area) outside with the inside hall space as a backup if the 
weather prevents training outside. The number of pupils will be capped at 25.   
 

There will be 10 sessions with a cost of £3.00 per session. You will be able to pay the 
£30 required on SQuid and it will be available for you to purchase from tomorrow Friday 
16th December 2022 at 6:30pm on a first come first serve basis. For children in receipt of 
free school meals this club will be £15. If difficulty in paying for this club would prevent 
your child from attending please contact the school office. All enquiries will be dealt with 
in the strictest confidence. 
 
The club is open to boys and girls to participate and all are welcome to come and 
develop their Netball skills and knowledge. 
 
Year 3/4 sessions will run from January 12th – March 23rd     
Year 5/6 sessions will run from April 27th – July 6th   
 
Until the club starts Beccy continues to run Parkhead netball which takes place at Mercia 
School - S7 2DY on Tuesdays from 5.30-6.30pm. The sessions offered by Parkhead 
Netball are as follows: Buzzers (y1&2) Fliers (y3&4) and Stingers (y5&6).  
There is also a Back to Netball session for older siblings and parents from 6.45-8.30pm. 
Further information can be found on their Facebook page: Parkhead Netball or by 
emailing Beccy.lewis@englandnetball.co.uk 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr. Adebola 
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